
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                             
Circular No: 30/2023-24                                                      Date: 28 July, 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
5th Saturday of the month is a working day for school where in parents can meet the staff of the school. 
 
As per the order issued by the District Officials, 29 July, 23 (Saturday) will be observed as a holiday on 
account of Muharram. 
 
 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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